
BACC Meeting Minutes 
March 2021 

Bay Road 
8 am 

  
Attendance – Jane Bezanson, Jennifer D’Aubin, Gary Olsvik, Ro Allen, Caroline Perriman, Nicole 

Hackenschmidt,  Steve Clayton, Chantelle Web, Clark Morris, Nancy Price 

  

Jennifer – Opened meeting and reviewed the last meeting minutes. She will have the minutes attached 

to the meeting reminder notice. Steve Clayton motioned to approve minutes Clark Morris 2nd motion , 

M/C. 

Old Business 

Membership Drive: 

• Some felt the Membership drive package could be more flashy and show more of what we do 

for business and not as much as done for Community. More of a personal touch, where the 

Chamber has been and where is it going. 

• What are expectations of members to the Chamber. 

• Jennifer will do up a draft and review with Ro. 

Welcome Package – 

• Partnering with the Lions group on this. First meeting is Wednesday March 24th. 

Walking Trail – 

• Nancy is doing the write up for signage. 

• Spoken with School and have permission to make a connecting trail to connect to the loop. 

• Deb Ryan is applying for grants 

Parking Lot – 

• Should be paved this year 

• The group’s county contact is retiring this year, and this may cause delays. 

• Waiting for frost to go from ground to finish up and put sign holder. 

VIC Building- 

• Going to paint this year 

• Looking for someone to paint a mural on side of building 

Events For 2021 – 

• Ciderfest as we know it from previous years will not be happening 

• Chantelle suggested a total revamp for this year and volunteered to share her vision with the 

Ciderfest Team. 

• Jen suggested the next step was for them to have a meeting. 



• Gary will set up the meeting.             

Bridgetown Web Site revamp – 

• Chantelle has not gotten in touch with Andy yet. 

  

New Business 

Nancy Price –   Memorial Park 

• There will be 3 panels 

• One for the History of the old the High School 

• One for the Chimney Swifts 

• And one for the sports Hub 

• Deb Ryan working on getting this done for the summer. 

Steve Clayton - just wanted to put it out there that the tournament scheduled for the weekend has 

been cancelled due to Covid restrictions. 

Nicole – the building has been sold but they are letting the people using the building to continue using 

it. 

  

Jen motioned the meeting be adjourned, Clark 2nd the motion. M/C 

  

Next Meeting 

Thursday April 15th 

8:00 am 

BDC Conference Room 

 

 


